
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Aaron, 
 
Piano Recitals - School Tour in Portsmouth 
 
Many thanks indeed for visiting Portsmouth and thrilling hundreds of children and 
young people with your inspirational piano recitals. 
 
I thoroughly enjoyed the recital at Lyndhurst Junior School and I was very interested 
to see the high engagement amongst boys, in particular. Their enthusiasm and 
concentration throughout the recital was excellent and the staff were very 
appreciative and impressed. 
 
We have received feedback from teachers at a number of the schools and they were 
all extremely positive and effusive in their praise for this excellent opportunity to 
experience a range of music performed by an expert live in their schools. 
 
I really do appreciate you giving up your time to work with Portsmouth Music Hub 
and extend the live music offer for schools which has been beneficial for so many of 
our pupils - thank you so much. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Sue Beckett 
Director of Portsmouth Music Hub - Head of Portsmouth Music Service 
sue.beckett@portsmouthcc.gov.uk 

Portsmouth Music Hub 
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Aaron Monteverde 
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